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ALASKA PUBLIC OFFICES COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

SPECIAL COMMISSION HEARING  
APRIL 14, 2021 

 
A special meeting of the Alaska Public Offices Commission (APOC) came to order at 4:00 P.M. 
on April 14, 2021.  The meeting was held remotely via Webex and teleconference. 
 
Telephonic Attendance: 
Commission: Anne Helzer, Chair 

Suzanne Hancock, Commissioner 
Richard Stillie, Commissioner 
Van Lawrence, Commissioner 
Dan LaSota, Commissioner  

 

Staff:  Heather Hebdon, Executive Director 
  Thomas Lucas, Campaign Disclosure Coordinator 
  Charles Stormont, Law Office Assistant II 
 

Dept. of Law: Kimber Rodgers, Assistant Attorney General 
    
Attendees:  Paula DeLaiarro , Counsel for Complainant, Forrest Dunbar for Mayor  
  Stacey Stone, Counsel for Respondent, Dave Bronson for Mayor 
 
ON RECORD: 4:06 P.M. 
Chair Helzer took a roll call of the Commissioners present and called the meeting to order. 
 
21-01-CD, Forrest Dunbar for Mayor v. Dave Bronson for Mayor 
Request for Expedited Consideration of APOC Complaint No. 21-01-CD 
 
Paula DeLaiarro presented argument in support of expedited consideration of the complaint and 
answered questions of the Commission. 
 
Stacy Stone, counsel for Dave Bronson for Mayor, presented argument opposing expedited 
consideration and answered questions of the Commission. 
 
Paula DeLaiarro responded briefly to respondent’s argument. 
 
Commissioner Lawrence moved to take the matter under consideration in executive session. 
Commissioner Stillie seconded the motion.  
The Commission voted 5-0 to go into executive session to deliberate the matter.  
Chair Helzer indicated the Commission’s intent to return to the record at approximately 
5:45 P.M. to announce their decision. 
 
OFF RECORD: 5:18 P.M. 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
ON RECORD: 6:40 P.M. 
 
The Commission voted 5-0 to deny expedited consideration of APOC Case No.: 21-01-CD. 
 
OFF RECORD: 6:45 P.M. 
ADJOURNED 


